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APRIL 2021 

Corroboree Access Road 

Upgrade and seal 
The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics will be undertaking works to upgrade 
and seal 2.6 kilometres of the Corroboree Billabong Access road from the end of the existing seal 
up to the cattle grid.  

The project is funded by the Australian Government’s $11 million Local Roads and Community 

Infrastructure program which aims to support jobs and help communities bounce back from the 
COVID-19 pandemic. 

The project also supports the Northern Territory Government’s commitment to improving 
recreational fishing infrastructure in the Territory. 

Works commenced in early-April 2021, and are expected to be completed in July 2021. 

Access to the Corroboree Billabong will remain open throughout the works, with speed 
restrictions, lane closures and detours in place. 

Road users and motorists are asked to adhere to all traffic management in the area. 

To check road conditions and closures due to wet weather events, please visit 
roadreport.nt.gov.au. 

For more information about this project, please contact the Department of Infrastructure, 
Planning and Logistics Project Manager, Josefa Tchong on phone 08 8999 4512 or email 
Josefa.Tchong@nt.gov.au. 
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